
 
 

ABBEY ACADEMIES TRUST 
BOURNE ABBEY C OF E PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 
 

25th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Local Governing Body 
Election of Two Parent Governors 

 

Following the ballot for two Parent Governors to join the school’s Local Governing 
Body, I am able to report that the votes were cast as follows: 

 

 
Nominee 

 

 
Number of votes 

Mrs Rachel Atkins 38 

Mrs Samantha Bloor 57 

Mr Philip Brierley 27 

Mrs Uche Odogun 47 

Mrs Caroline Raines 32 

Mrs Amy Wright 35 

 
 
 
There were 2 spoilt ballot papers. 
 
On behalf of the Trustees and Governors may I, therefore, congratulate Mrs Bloor 
and Mrs Odugun on their election as Parent Governors and thank Mrs Atkins, Mr 
Brierley, Mrs Raines and Mrs Wright for allowing their names to be put forward. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Jill Bates 
Executive Administrator 
  


